

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Honorable President and Members of the City Council

Attention: Karen Randle, Executive Secretary

FROM:

M. J. Brodie, President

DATE:

June 19, 2012

SUBJECT:

City Council Bill No. 12-0085

North Locust Point Development District - Amending Ordinance 03-642

as Amended by Ordinance 11-553

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) has been asked to comment on Council Bill 12-0085, North Locust Point Development District – Amending Ordinance 03-642, as Amended by Ordinance 11-553... This bill would add and modify certain definitions, enlarge the boundaries of the development district, provide for a special effective date, and make the provisions of the Ordinance severable. The expansion of the North Locust Point Development District will assist Under Armour's growth in the City and will produce several public improvements to the benefit of the entire Locust Point neighborhood. This will allow the company to significantly expand its office space and allow the company to build a signature Under Armour retail facility in Baltimore City. Under Armour anticipates the addition of more than 600 jobs. As a result, the BDC respectfully supports this bill.

cc:

Kaliope Parthemos

Angela Gibson

sandra.blake/ccbill12/12-0094

Z 8 (1)